



## REMINDER

## Dear Employer:

About one month ago, our office asked you to complete the Occupational Employment Report. If you have already returned it, thank you for your response. If not, please complete and return the report to us at your earliest convenience.

If you have questions, an address change, or if you would like to learn about e-mail and other options for submitting your data, please contact us using the telephone number or e-mail address under the return address on this postcard.

Occupational employment and wage information is used by employers like you to hire and train their workforce and to help set competitive wages. Businesses like yours are our only source of occupational information. Individual locations are typically surveyed no more than once every three years. To view national survey results as well as learn more about OES including options for submitting data, visit our website at: <a href="http://www.bls.gov/respondents/oes/">http://www.bls.gov/respondents/oes/</a>

Thank you for completing the OES report!

The information you provide will be used for statistical purposes only.